
OUTSTANDING COUNCIL FOLLOW-UP (Updated to April 15, 2025) 
 

 Item 
Director 
Contact 

Councillor and 
Date 

Originated 

Expected 
Return Date 

Director Update 

1 
Direct Administration to work with Volunteer Airdrie Society 
with respect to the coordination of current Airdrie Transit 
programs and the Drive Happiness Seniors Association 
Program and to return to Council with options, whether by 
direct or indirect support to help further their success. 

 
S. Utz 

 
DM Jones – 
Mar 18/23 

 
June 2025 

 
Administration will review the scope of the existing specialized medical trips to Calgary 
program and assess any service gaps based on community need. This report will 
review service model options, including operational costs, demand forecasts and levels 
of service. Administration will also review the intergovernmental relationship for the 
health services creating the demand for medical trips. 

2 
Direct Administration to prepare a follow-up report to the one 
presented to Council on June 4, 2024 regarding the impacts 
of zero-lot line housing. 

 
S. Utz T. Petrow – 

June 4/24 
June 2025 

 
Administration will review the impacts of zero-lot line housing, especially those with 
front-drive access, in neighbourhoods with the benefit of winter occupancy and higher 
completion and occupancy rates in general. 

3 Direct Administration to review the Industrial Monitoring 
Program and wastewater surcharges set out in Sewer Bylaw, 
B-11/2015, and return to Council with a report on the review 
and potential bylaw amendments, including: 

1. A legal assessment/review of the Program; 
2. A review of best practises from comparable 
municipalities; 
3. A full review of the recovery, surcharges and discounts 
being applied; 
4. Whether further education would be beneficial for the 
public; 
5. A full review of the fairness of the bylaw as it relates to 
businesses; 
6. Feasibility of returning the surcharges that were 
requested today; and 
7. A workshop be held regarding this topic to educate 
Council. 

 
L. Stevens 

 
P. Brown – Feb 

18/25 

 
June 2025 

 
Administration will review the Sewer Bylaw and Industrial Monitoring Program to ensure 
fair and equitable application that is in alignment with best practices from comparable 
municipalities and applicable master servicing agreements. Administration will also hold 
a workshop with Council to provide further information on the Industrial Monitoring 
Program, including how it is administered and the intended outcomes, prior to returning 
to Council with proposed amendments 

 
  



 

4. That consideration of South Airdrie Smiles as the naming 
sponsor for the East Atrium of Inspire be tabled and that 
Administration be directed to: 

1. bring back the Sponsorship and Naming Rights Council 
Policy P-FIN-28-C with amendments to address exclusivity 
clauses, paying for signage, determining value of naming 
rights, how opportunities are advertised, and Council's role 
in approving the proposal: and 

2. advise Council on what the net amount is regarding this 
specific offer. 

 
M. Lock 

 
H. Spearman–  

 April 1/25 

 
Policy 

May 2025 
 

Proposal  
June 2025 

 
The amendments to the Policy will be returning to Council in May and the proposal will 
be returning in June. 

 


